
  

To:  Eric Duthie 

From:  Harrison Johnson 

Date:  April 4, 2022 

Subject: Highway Driver Feedback Signs 

According to the Utah Department of Transportation, highway driver feedback signs are an 

effective method to alert drivers of excessive speed which contribute to dangerous driving 

conditions.  

UDOT has generously offered to help fund and install these signs where appropriate on State 

Route 59 just northwest of Hildale’s primary town entrance. These signs will be provided by UDOT 

to us at 50% of the cost of materials and installation, and the City will only be responsible for costs 

up to $5,000. Once installed, Hildale will be responsible for the maintenance and repair of these 

devices. However, as they are solar powered the costs should remain minimal according to UDOT.  

UDOT does require a letter from Hildale City Council acknowledging the above details. I have 

attached a blank letter with the language they require.  

 


